
Dear Parents,                                                    March 15, 2018 
As we are about to enter into the final quarter of this school year 
I wanted to inform you of the remaining chorus rehearsals, and 
Spring Concert!    The final concert for the year will be on 
Thursday, April 26th at 6:30 P.M. on JCE’s stage.  The children 
will need to please meet in the music room at 6:10 P.M. The 
uniform is: Blue, Uniform T-Shirt, Tan (Khaki) Slacks, Black 
Shoes, Black Socks.  The performance will be approximately 20-
25 minutes.  Please complete the attached permission slip, and 
please have your child return it to me by next Thursday’s 
rehearsal, March 22nd.  I have listed below the remaining 
rehearsals.  Thank You very much for all your help and support 
this past year.   

Rehearsals: 
1) Thurs., March 22nd  - Regular rehearsal 
2) *** Thurs., March 29th – Spring Break  NO rehearsal 
3) Thurs., April 5th   - Regular rehearsal 
4) *** Wed., April 11th (I cannot have rehearsal on Thursday, 

for I will be preparing for the Variety Show tryouts in the 
evening.)  Rehearsal until 3:00 

5) Thurs., April 19th   - Regular rehearsal 
6) *** Wed., April 25th (Due to the Spring Concert on 

Thursday) This is the LAST rehearsal of the year until 3:00 
Thank You! 
Musically 
______________ 
Mrs. K. Isabelle 


